
St Mary’s Priory Catholic Infant and Junior Schools’ Weekly Newsletter
2nd February, 2024

‘Love one another; Always do our best; Take care of 
ourselves and the world around us’

Dear parents and carers,

We started this week with an assembly on Safeguarding at SMP. We spoke at 
length about how we keep children safe; whether it be our NSPCC PANTS 
lessons, our online safety training for the children or our behaviour and 
anti-bullying policies.

Last week, Mrs Ronan spoke to the children about British values at St Mary's 
Priory and how they work with our school values.

On the next page, you will see our school rules poster- every class has a copy 
of it and we encourage you to ask your children about it- they love talking 
about how things run at their school!

Reminders from the office:
Requests for letters from school
Please note, if you request a letter from school, for example for proof of 
address, these cannot be accommodated immediately.  The office is a very 
busy part of our school, and any request for a letter may take up to 5 days to 
be printed for you.

Next week we will take part in both Children’s Mental Health Week and Safer 
Internet Week. On Friday, the children should wear their scarves to school for 
Children’s Mental Health Week.

Kind regards,

Mrs Reynolds
Deputy Headteacher

Attendance winners!

Infant School: Junior School:

None
5S

100%

Punctuality winners!

Owls 
0 lates 

4B
0 lates





Our St Josephine House enjoying their reward 
after stacking up 
 the most house points last half term. Well 
done all!

We've been getting very creative 
this week in Year 1! Our Design 
and Technology topic this term is 
puppets, and we have been 
reading the story 'Lost and Found' 
for Literacy. So, we decided to 
combine the two and make 
penguin puppets! 🐧

 Our school 
is supporting 
the Big 
Garden Bird 
Watch this 
weekend. 
#Big 
Garden Bird 
Watch 2024

What a great DT day in Year 2! We 
learned about wheels and axles, 
producing our own ferris wheels!

Just look at how 
children in our Art Club 
interpreted Claude 
Monet's work - 'Water 
Lilies'!



When: What: Who: Where: Time:

5th-9th 
February

Children’s Mental Health Week and Safer 
Internet Week

All pupils

9th 
February

Wear Your Scarf to School Day- in support 
of Children’s Mental Health Week

12th-16th 
February

School closed for February Half Term All pupils

19th 
February

School closed for staff INSET day All pupils

20th 
February

School reopens for all pupils- breakfast and 
afterschool clubs open

All pupils

6th 
February

Parent Curriculum Workshop for 
Safeguarding and behaviour - 
safeguarding messages - what we do 
hear, how we teach it, including a 
behaviour curriculum, 

All 
parents

Hall 2.40pm

12th-16th 
February

February Half Term

19th 
February

School Closed for staff INSET day

21st 
February

Parent Curriculum Workshop for Reading 
and Writing

All 
parents

Hall 2.40pm

4th and 5th 
March

Years 1-6 Parent Teacher Consultations Parents Classrooms 3.40-6p
m



Our Father,
Who art in Heaven,

hallowed be Thy name;
Thy Kingdom come,

Thy will be done
on earth as it is in Heaven.
Give us this day our daily 

bread;
and forgive us our trespasses

as we forgive those who 
trespass against us;
and lead us not into 

temptation,
but deliver us from evil.

Amen.


